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Dear Mr Rodriguez, 

I thank you for sharing with us the LDAC advice on Level Playing Field for Fish 

Products, which we have been reading with interest. 

The advice is definitely relevant and covers a number of cross-cutting and policy issues 

and provides us with useful information and analysis. 

As different units of the Directorate-General are concerned who are attending regularly 

LDAC meetings, we would be happy to discuss recommendations made during future 

meetings of LDAC. 

Looking forward to continuing fruitful cooperation with you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Charlina VITCHEVA 
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